
 

 

 

With the new season just around the corner we’re looking new and existing players to sign up with 

our junior program!!! 

 

JUNIOR TRAINING TIMES 

 

Training for the Under 15’s, 14’s and 13’s boys teams will commence on Thursday the 20th 

September at 4.15pm to 5.45pm at Windsor Park. 

 

Details for Under 17’s Girls and Under 12’s Rookies will be released shortly. 

 

Online registrations are now up please follow the link below. 

 

www.playcricket.com.au 

 

We're also still looking to fill coaching positions for Under 13 boys, Under 12 Rookies and Under 17 

Girls team. These are remunerated positions. 

 

For all enquires contact Rob Artis 0438263710 or robartis@hotmail.com or Matt Shipp 0411694693 

or mattshipp@gmail.com 


